January 18, 2018



137TH STREET AND LAMAR AVENUE (ST-1839)
OPEN HOUSE INFORMATION MEETING


Dear Property Owner:

You are invited to attend an open house information meeting for the construction of a roundabout at the intersection of 137th Street and Lamar Avenue.  The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 15, 2018, 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., at Tomahawk Ridge Community Center, 11902 Lowell Ave. 

As a resident and/or property owner in this area, we encourage you to attend this open house informational meeting.  If you have neighbors who did not receive this invitation, but are interested in the project, they are welcome to attend as well.  

Because this meeting is an “open house,” there will not be a formal presentation.  We look forward to seeing you between 5:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please also feel free to contact me at (913) 895-6193 with your questions or concerns; or if you need special accommodations call Kansas relay service at (800) 766-3777. Please give 48 hours’ notice.

Si requière asistencia en español, favor de llamar a Ed Reyes al (913) 895-6047.

Sincerely,



ZACH MATTEO, P.E.
CIVIL ENGINEER SR

	
Email:	Councilmember John Thompson			Bruce L. Wacker, P.E. – Assistant City Traffic Engineer                                   
	Councilmember Faris Farassati			Brian Geiger, P.E. – Senior Traffic Engineer	          
Bill Ebel – City Manager				Sean Reilly – Communications Manager
Tony Hofmann – Director Public Works	          	Megan Ralph – Communications Assistant
Burt Morey, P.E. – City Engineer 		          	Sally Wachtel – Contract Specialist    
Kyle Dieckmann, P.E. – Supervisory Engineer	Sally Mayer, E.I.T. – KDOT Traffic Engineering Unit Brian Shields, P.E. – City Traffic Engineer		Todd Thalmann, P.E. – TranSystems
Russ Dent – Facilities Manager
       
				
